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Office of the City Clerk
Legislative Reference Bureau

February 8, 2001

To the Hog,e’f'éble Committee on
Zoning, Neighborhoods & Development
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Dear Committee Members:

g
R
%

"?.{%{

Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Barry J. Zalben

Manager

~- On February 7, 2001, the Zoning Code Technical Committee met to
discuss Common Council File Number 001402, a substitute ordinance
relating to zoning regulations for off-premise signs. The Committee reviewed
the proposed ordinance for legality, enforceability, administrative efficiency
and consistency with the Zoning Code and found that it met those
standards. The Committee moved that the proposed ordinance, with certain
modifications as Substitute 2 (copy attached), be forwarded to the Zoning,
Neighborhood and Development Committee for its consideration.

Sincerely,

edhin, Ph.D., Chair
Zoning Code Technical Committee

cc: Ald. Nardelli
John Hyslop
Thomas Gartner
Martin Collins
Harry Stein
Jeff Osterman
Barry Zalben
Greg Patin

‘Room B-11, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2295. FAX (414) 286-3004
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